
 

 

 

Announcements:   
 

Moving In or Out?  If you are planning on moving out of the area before 
September 2022 or if you know of a family that is moving into our 
catchment for the next school year, please let the office know as we 
have begun our projected enrolment process and classroom planning.  
 

Bus Students:  Next year bus registration is taking place now through to 
June 30th. In order to ride a district school bus, all new and returning 
riders must register.  Registration can be initiated by using the online 
bus registration form on our District website – www.mpsd.ca   
 

Club Kids:  We are canvassing families to see if there is an interest for 
an after-school care program run out of the school.  Club Kids is an 
option that we’re exploring. Please call the office if you’d be interested. 

Principal’s Message:   Hello Parents, Grandparents, Guardians and Supporters of Deroche 
Elementary:  As you can see last week several of our students competed in the annual District Track Meet at 
McMahon Track. This event had been cancelled over the previous two years and it was wonderful to see so 
many young people enjoying themselves doing physical activity, despite the cold and wet weather on one of 
the days. Many thanks to Leah Shepherd, Miss Alexis, Miss Sadie and Miss Sheila for helping with supervision 
of our team and working in the in the long jump pit. Also, congratulations to June Shepherd who was the 
District 200 meter champion!  Our rainy May has been a little unexpected, but it has definitely helped our 
stream stay flowing. Presently our students are being reminded a lot about stream stewardship and protecting 
our salmon habitat, and as we see Spring bring back the rich green vegetation on our Outdoor Learning Area, 
we can't help but feel overwhelmingly thankful to live, work and play on this wonderful piece of land!   
                                                  Mike Abercrombie - Principal         
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Dates To Remember 
 

May 14 Community Garden Ribbon 
Cutting at Access Centre 

May 20 Non-Instructional Day 
May 23 STAT – Victoria Day 
June 1 Wild-BC Presentation 
June 17 K-Orientation 9-10:15 
June 21 Indigenous Day 
June 22 Sports Day 
June 23 Gr 6s to Hatzic Middle 
June 24 Gr 6s to Cultus 
June 29 Report Cards go home 
June 29 Achievement Awards 
June 29 Last Day for Students 
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